From: Charlotte Watkins 
Sent: 25 July 2013 16:35
To: Rebekah Morgan
Subject: 13/00158/DISC Heath Barn, Sibford Gower
Rebekah

With regard to the discharge of ecology related conditions 13 and 14 for 12/00141/F I am satisfied that the submitted bat report and its recommendations if carried out in full are sufficient. No further roosts were found as a result of the surveys conditioned and the recommendations to retain any roosting bats in situ, precautionary methodology and checks and enhancements included within the garage are all appropriate.

I have no objections therefore to the discharge of these two conditions.

Regards

Charlotte

Dr Charlotte Watkins

Ecology Officer
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